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Update on Solid Clouds financing
As previously disclosed, inter alia, in 2024 First Half Financial Results report on 30 August 2024, the 
Company plans to raise additional capital in 2024 to support operations and marketing activities for 
the upcoming years.

The Company has begun meeting with selected potential investors and the presentation used in 
those meetings is attached to this announcement.

For further information please contact

Investor Relations:
Stefán Þór Björnsson
stefanbjo@solidclouds.com
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